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November 21, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Kati Ackermann 

Vancouver Spooks 

 

Vancouver, BC 

 

 

Dear Kati, 

 

The Port Coquitlam Heritage and Cultural Society (PoCo Heritage) thanks you participating in our 

Halloween Ghost Walk.  The “ghost hunting” at the Giggle Dam was enjoyed by all those who attended, 

and we thought we might expand on the theme for next year – perhaps adults only and with 

refreshments.  We will discuss it with you and the Giggle Dam folks closer to next Halloween. 

 

We appreciate your support, Kati, and thank you for taking the time to come out to PoCo for our event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Brian Hubbard 
President 
 


